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]| the Dorset coast during the first week of term. The weather was foul but that did not put the children off. A
] huge “thank you” to Mrs. Walker, Mr. Armitage, Mr. Harris and Mrs. Roberts for making this residential
i] journey possible. We have already string planning for September 2025— there will be a Year 5 parents meeting
] very soon. Parents of younger children—start saving now. It is the only trip for which we charge.
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{ an hour.

4 will be learning, how the communication between home and school will 4 -
| work and how you can support your child’s learning at home. -t Fri 13th 2.30pm

] Parking in the lower playground via Victoria Chase will be possible for all p

i the meetings except Reception — the whole playground is in use. Please J& Tues 17th 2.30pm

A note, if you park in the afternoon you will not be able to leave until all the |5
children have left (about 3.25).
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Here is a selection of photos to give you an idea of the amazing adventure many of our Year 6s experienced on |
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Meet The Teacher Meetlngs Meet The Teacher Meetings
We really hope you will be able to attend. -

| If possible, please leave your little ones with a friend or relative for half f&8 Reception Wed 11th 12.15pm
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) Wed 11th 9.00am
These meetings are a great opportunity to find out about what the children |8 Thurs 12th 9.00am
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Fri 13th 9.00am
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